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Notice of Request for Qualifications 

And Expressions of Interest 

July 5, 2018  

The Town of Medway Redevelopment Authority (“MRA”) is seeking 

conceptual proposals from qualified developers to redevelop all or a portion of 

the properties located within the Oak Grove Urban Renewal Plan Area (URA). The 

URA consists of approximately 82 acres of land located about one-half mile from 

Exit 18 of I-495. Qualified persons or entities are requested to submit proposals to 

the Medway Redevelopment Authority, c/o Barbara J. Saint Andre, Director of 

Community and Economic Development, Medway Town Hall, 155 Village Street, 

Medway, MA 02053, or by electronic submission to 

bsaintandre@townofmedway.org, no later than 4:00 pm, on Tuesday, July 31, 

2018.  The MRA reserves the right to reject any or all proposals or to cancel this 

Request for Qualifications and Expressions of Interest if it is in the MRA’s best 

interest to do so. 

The applicable provisions of G.L. c. 30B are hereby incorporated by 

reference as part of this Request for Qualifications and Expressions of Interest. 

Please contact the Medway Community and Economic Development 

Department at (508) 321-4918 or bsaintandre@townofmedway.org  to request a 

copy of the Request for Qualifications and Expressions of Interest.  
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